30 March 2010

Rod Mahon President Birkenhead Bowling Club Inc PO Box 34 070 Birkenhead 0746

Dear Rod,

This letter is to confirm verbal thanks already passed on to yourself and Gary Stevens concerning the tremendous effort put in by your members in hosting the February 2010 Trans Tasman Series for 18 and 25 year players.

The feedback received from all attendees is overwhelming in its praise for the manner in which you efficiently provided all services and for the friendly and welcoming atmosphere that you all created over both the practice period for the Australians in January and for the event itself in the last week of February.

Please pass on the gratitude of the BNH Board to all members who contributed to the success of this occasion.

Your Club, once again, has set a benchmark standard that will be hard to emulate in the future.

Yours sincerely,

Ian Coombe Chairman

BNH Board of Management